October 15, 2018

Notice/Agenda

## SAF

"Dive in and Explore at Eagle Ridge Elementary!"



Mark your calendars!
Monday, October 15, 2018
2:30 p.m. in the
Eagle Ridge Media Center

#### Welcome to 2018-2019 School Year

# What is School Advisory Forum? (SAF)

School Advisory Forums (SAFs) were created by Broward County Public school teachers, administrators, and community members. The main goals of the Sch problem solving.

#### Information Sharing

The SAF chair attends monthly area meetings to get information from the area affecting education and the schools. Information from individual schools is shat the district advisory level and then presented to the school board when applic (advisory and school board) back down to the Areas and then individual school Problem Solving

Often problems brought up at school SAF meetings can be resolved at the mereveryone. Likely if one person has the question, many more do as well. Proble can be brought to the Area and on upward as previous mentioned.

#### Get Involved!

We want to hear from you! Attend as many or as few SAF meetings more input given, the more information can be shared and the more chair or the school for more information.

#### **SAF Agenda**

Safety Update

### SAF

School Advisory Forum
"Growing a Brighter Future at Eagle Ridge Elementary!"

#### Sign In Sheet

Meeting Date:

10/15/18

	Frinted Name	signature	
	Grorgia Elliott	95	
L	Jessika Pachero	Haclen	
	Kathi Curti -	Jack Cuto	
	Melissa Figgs	Mune Fraga	
	Natalie Russo	Natar Russ	1
	Natalie Russa Sherdeon Rhult Rheaun	Stille	
			1
			7
			$\dashv$
_			
5.00			١
¥ =			
7			
20			

## Eagle Ridge Elementary 11500, Westview Drive, Coral Springs, FL 33076 754-322-6300

SAF meeting

September 17, 2018 Minutes

Meeting was called to order at 3:47 by Seema Naik

We are currently in phase two of Safe Haven Assessments. Phase one was over the summer. They are assessing and prioritizing needs of schools. Phase two they came to the school during student hours and watched during the day for safety and security, students buddy walking, traffic assessment in the morning (looking at cars, buses, and walkers), asked scenario based questions like "What would we do if.." They will make a report to the school board of their findings. Our school does have a single point of entry, but we feel enhancements can be made to make it more secure. We are looking at adding a wall in the front office to separate the entry door and the door that leads to campus. We are also looking at adding a camera and buzzer for the front single point of entry. The camera will be provided under Smart Bond money but we will have to pay for the buzzer. These enhancements can be provided under PTO funds if we would like. We are also asking for intercoms to be placed in hallways and hoping Smart Bond money will also pay for these. These items are all still in the planning phase.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Kim McCarthy, and Seema Naik 2nd it.

Meeting was adjourned at 4